
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
16 September 2022 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Reception Phonics and Reading Meeting 
 

I would like to invite you into school on Tuesday 27 September for a meeting about 
how we teach phonics and reading in Reception, as well as explain about home 
reading books. The meeting will begin promptly at 5pm and should last roughly half 
an hour. We have already begun our phonics journey and the children will be learning 
sounds and how to blend these over the next few weeks. 
 
All information from the session will be available to access on the class blog via the 
school website. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

A.Micklethwaite 

 
 
Miss A Micklethwaite 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


